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September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

We are looking forward to welcoming prospective Year 7 students and families to our annual Open Evening
on Thursday 22nd September 2022 at The Cooper School, Bicester from 5:00pm to 7:00pm.

This year we will be opening up the school fully so you will be able to see a full range of the activities
across our school. The Year 7 team and Student Support Managers will be available in The 6th form
Centre for individual conversations. Our AEN and SEN team will be available in The Ace Centre to answer
any questions you may have.

All information about the Y7 transition will be on The Cooper School Website. This will have information
videos and the school prospectus, which we would encourage you to look at with your child before you
come along on the evening. The website also contains a link for you to book a slot for the presentation
from the Headteacher and Head of Year 7; you will need to provide the number of people coming with you,
including children. This is to ensure that we do not have too many people for each presentation in our
Performance Hall and will allow us to manage the numbers of people on site at any one time. You can tour
the site before your presentation slot or after. Please be aware that if you book the final presentation slot at
6pm, that you may only have 30 minutes left to tour the site if you choose to do so after the presentation
ends.

We look forward to seeing you on the night, wherever possible.

Dr R Whannel (Headteacher) and the staff and students at The Cooper School
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